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18 February 2022      Reg. No.: W0185-02 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect 

of a licence review from Rilta Environmental Limited for an installation located at  Rilta 

Environmental, Block 14A1, Grant's Road, Greenogue Business Park, Rathcoole, Dublin 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of  4 November 2021  requesting information in respect of your 

licence review  application.  

 

Your response received 15 February 2022 is noted. You are advised that there remains 

outstanding information, as required under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) 

Regulations 2013, as amended. 

 

With a view to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned 

information should be submitted to the EPA by 4 March. 

 

It should be noted that failure to comply with this request may result in the EPA activating 

Regulation 19 of the EPA (Industrial Emissions)(Licensing) Regulation 2013 which pertains to 

Withdrawal or Abandonment of application for a licence.  

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


